
PURCHASE ORDER 158133 –
STREET LIGHT POLES AND 

ACCESSORIES AQCUISITION

City Council Meeting
December 18, 2018

Rob Sprinkle
Deputy Director, TPW
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CURRENT
• The Transportation and Public Works 

Department submitted a request to 
purchase two-hundred (200) street light 
poles with minimum specifications and 
standards for the design, fabrication and 
acceptance requirements in the best 
interest of the City.  
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PROPOSED
• On October 8, 2018, Invitation for Bid 

(IFB) 18-111 City of Santa Rosa was 
opened by the Purchasing Division

• Of the 100 notified vendors, 16 identified 
themselves as prospective bidders. Of 
those 16, 5 vendors responded with 
written offers.

• Azco Supply Inc., submitted the lowest 
responsive bid to IFB 18-111 in the 
amount of $205,790.06. 3



BENEFIT
• City will be able to replace street light 

infrastructure in Coffey Park and 
Fountaingrove that were destroyed during 
the Tubbs Fire of 2017.

• The City will seek FEMA reimbursement 
to recoup all costs of this disaster related 
acquisition. 
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RECOMMENDATION
• It is recommended by the Transportation 

and Public Works (TPW) and Finance 
Departments that the Council, by 
resolution, approves Purchase Order 
158133 for street light poles and 
accessories with Azco Supply Inc., 
Stockton, California in the amount of 
$205,790.06. 
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QUESTIONS?
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